
Connecticut Association of Biliteracy and

Bicultural Education (CABBE) to Host Virtual

Winter Conference on February 8th, 2025 

Don't miss the chance to connect with fellow educators and advocates at
the CABBE Virtual Winter Conference!

Our online event on February 8th offers a unique opportunity to:
Learn from experts
Explore the latest tools and strategies in biliteracy education
Expand your network and build valuable connections

This year’s theme, “Unlocking Potential: Fostering Biliteracy and Bicultural
Education in a Changing World,” highlights the importance of biliteracy,
advocacy, and the power of community partnerships in education. This
online event will feature a dynamic program designed to engage educators,
administrators, and advocates of biliteracy and bicultural education. 

Keynote Speaker: Hilda Santiago
Pathways Include:

Biliteracy Strategies and Assessments
Digital Tools for Language Acquisition
Culturally Responsive and Sustaining Practices
Community Partnerships
Policy and Practice

REGISTER 
HERE !How to Join:

Registration is now open. For more details on
the agenda, session topics, or to register, please
visit our website at
cabbeedu.wixsite.com/cabbe.

Accepting purchase orders: 
Send to:  finance@capss.org

https://cabbeedu.wixsite.com/cabbe

